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The Evergreen State College

Master in Teaching


January 9, 2009
Ms. Jennifer (Bec) Giffen

1704 Conger Ave. NW

Olympia, WA  98502

Dear Bec,

Thank you for meeting with Maggie and me on Wednesday, Jan. 7.  I understand the reasons you requested an exception to our policy about deadlines for taking and passing the WEST E tests.  I also appreciate your passion for teaching art.  However, after once more reviewing your file and our conversation, I am still unwilling to change my decision.  Because you knew when you entered the program that you needed to take and pass the Art WEST E and because you were reminded several times that you had not met the requirement, you will not be able to pursue this endorsement through the MIT program.

As Maggie and I suggested during our meeting with you, you can work with her to add your endorsement after graduation.  I wish you all the best, Bec.

Sincerely,

Sherry Walton, Director
Master in Teaching Program

Olympia, Washington 98505

(360) 867-6000   www.evergreen.edu/mit
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